Minutes for January 2022, Meeting of Black Bayou Watershed District

The meeting was called to order by Ronnie Festavan, and the roll was called. Four commissioners were present David Hale, Charles Barr, Ronnie Festavan, and Elmer Moreau.
Minutes of last meeting were presented by David Hale. Motion was made by Charles Barr, that we accept the minutes as presented. Seconded by Elmer Moreau, and passed unanimously. 
Presentation was presented by Robert Tomasek on behalf of DOTD in regards to upcoming project on Hosston Dam.
[bookmark: _Hlk535498911]Financial report was presented by David Hale. Motion was made by Charles Barr, to accept financial report as presented. Motion was seconded by Elmer Moreau, Passed unanimously.
No Bills
[bookmark: _Hlk535511304]Motion was made by Elmer Moreau, to adjourn meeting, seconded by Charles Barr, Passed unanimously.

